
School Attendance
Our school weekly attendance was 96.05% 

3rd July-7th July 2023
This is above the primary national average attendance of 93.9%  

Attendance this week so far: 94.68% 
Attendance this term so far:  96.86% 



N o n  

Hello everyone

The last three weeks have been busy with a mix of Bikeability, Year 6s visiting their
new secondary schools, an inspirational visit from professional skateboarder and
ADHD champion Ryan Swain, a school visit to the Yorkshire Air Museum , rehearsing
for our end of year production, recruiting for our new teaching team for September,
which the children have all been involved in AND our daily learning. Wow! 

The final week also looks as jam packed with lots of things to remember (please
check out the key dates in this newsletter). This week, the children have taken part
in transition week- spending time in their new classes with new classmates.  
They have carried out a number of transition activities to get them ready for
September and the changes and challenges they face.  

This week also sees the LAST week for the extracurricular clubs- these will NOT run
during the last week of term.

We look forward to an enjoyable last week of term.

My best wishes
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JULY

 
Friday 14th

End of year show 
9.30-10.30am & 2-3pm

Please only attend one show
Tuesday 18th (only)

Yr 5 Taster day at Norton College
Thursday 20th 

Non uniform day in exchange for a
tombola prize please.

Year 6 Treat Day: 
Bowling and lunch out

Friday 21st
Last day of term

End of year celebration
assembly and tombola

9.30-11am (all welcome). 
Y6 Parents rounders (am) then lunch

together with your Y6 child.
Note-ice pops will NOT be on sale on

this last day of term. Thanks.



SEPTEMBER
Monday 4th
Training Day
Tuesday 5th
Term starts 

Monday 11th
Trip to the National Railway Museum

(Conkers & Oak Trees)
Mon 18th-Weds 20th

Peat Rigg Residential (Oak Trees only)
Tuesday 26th-21st November

Swimming for Yrs 5 and 6 



Looking ahead...



February 2024
Friday 9th

Young Voices concert for Oak Trees



Please you ensure you clear any
outstanding debts on ParentPay

 by the end of term. 



This includes ALL payments for past  
 trips, lunches, nursery fees and

wrap around care.



THANK YOU!

Together We Can

DIARY DATES

Sian Mitchell

Non uniform day in exchange for a tombola prize please. Tombola will
be held at the End of Year Assembly on Friday 21st. 

T h u r s d a y  2 0 t h  J u l y :  N o n  u n i f o r m  d a y   



N o n  

Shows will take place at 9.30-10.30am and 2-3pm
*Please note- no refreshments will be available but you are welcome to sit in the

hall after drop-off, for the morning performance.*
The raffle will take place at 3.10pm. 

Please return any tickets (sold or not) ASAP. 
Thanks again to Mrs Stockill for collating some amazing prizes for this! 

F r i d a y  1 4 t h  J u l y :  D a y  o f  t h e  s h o w s !



N o n  

Our special end of year assembly will take place  9.30am-11am. 
This will include the tombola (with the prizes kindly donated from Non uniform
day). All are welcome to attend. Year 6 parents vs children rounders will take
place after the assembly. Yr6 Parents are then welcome to stay and have lunch

with their child- please let Mrs Kemp know if you wish to order a lunch ASAP.

F r i d a y  2 1 s t  J u l y :  E n d  o f  Y e a r  C e l e b r a t i o n  A s s e m b l y



Bikeability
Bikeability was brilliant we learnt how to do stopped U-turns and flowing U-turns. 

We learnt how to be a proper cyclist and how to make left and right turns.
-Aiden, Year 6.




Sports Day
We enjoyed setting up for all the race as a year 6 privilege. It was a great experience 
and really enjoyable because it was just fun and not too competitive, everyone was 
cheering each other on. I enjoyed the parents and adults doing the three-legged race. 

It was a hot day and we all got ice pops at the end!  -Nicole & Oliver, Year 6.



The Yorkshire Air Museum
We had a great day at the Yorkshire Air Museum, our favourite part was going inside the old plane and

learning how to be a Paratrooper, we had to pretend to jump out of the plane with our parachute. We also
learn about Sir George Cayley who was the first man to fly a fixed-wing flying machine. 

-Sophia and Joshua, Y 3 & 4



















Ryan Swain visit

We were very lucky to have Ryan Swain, a local celebrity and motivational speaker, come to visit our school
last week. The children really enjoyed it. Ryan, who is a professional skateboarder and Skateboard GB

registered Coach with over 20 years of experience under his belt, brought his skateboard with him of which
children and even staff had a go. 

Some reports from Oak Trees children... 
Recent highlights from across school



Conkers were extremely lucky to have special visitors in class on Monday! 
Mrs Raines very kindly brought in her baby guinea pigs for the children to see, and many

enjoyed petting them.





























A huge well done to all the children who took part in the Malton Show competition this year.
The theme was 'How climate change effects our world'. 



A special congratulations to Sophia (Year 3 pupil) 

who came second and was awarded a rosette and money. 



Recent highlights from Conkers Class










